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Highway Superintendent Report: 03/17/2020 * Larry White 
 
We have put the used oil furnace together except for the chimney. The fuel oil 
that was in the barn tank was pumped in at the Town Hall and Court House. We 
also extended the containment tank for the fuel oil tank to fit the oil burner. 
 
We have cut trees on the Lafaver and Boyd Pond roads.  
 
We have stripped the ledges on the Boyd Pond road project and have them 
drilled. We are scheduled to blast on Wednesday. 
 
We have moved the Athney loader in for some repairs and adjustments. 
 
We have received our last salt order for a total of 334 tons. Down approximately 
30 ton from last winter. 
 
We have been patching roads as time allows and started sweeping some of the 
roads with heavy buildup. 
 
I thank the men for a job well done throughout the winter. 
 
 
 


